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SITE INSPECTION REPORT
NOT BELOW THE RANK OF DCF

(For the forest land to be diverted under FCA 1980)

A proposal has been received by this office from Exceutive Engineer P.W.D Pokhari. for div'ersion
(under FCA 1980) of 2.51 Ha. of Forest land for non-forestry purpose. The project envisages
transfer of Forest land for the Construction of Udamanda to Talla-Bingarh-Khoonigaad-

Kumeda Motor Road in Block Pokhari in District Chamoli under State Sector.
22-08-2020

I have carried out the site inspection of the land required on date .
On inspection of the site, it is found that the land required by the User Agency 1s a forest area

measuring 2.51 Hectare.
The requirement of Forest Land as proposed by the User Agency in Column no.-2 of Part-1 is

unavoidable and is barest minimum required for the project. - yes
There are no rare / endangered / unique Species of Flora and Fauna found in the area- No
There are no Archaeological / heritage site / defined establishment or any other important

Monument located in the area-No

The User Agency has not violated the provision of Forest Conservation Act, 1980 and no work has
been started without proper sanction.

Recommended in public interest.

Place-...Gopeshwar (Signature)

Name Amit kanwar

Date 22-08-2020
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